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Our Ref: MGLA071019-4174 

 
16 October 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 7 October 2019. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 

 Do you provide parking for staff?  
 
No 

  

 How many car parking spaces are available for members of staff to use? 
 
None 
 

 Are these spaces allocated to staff members via parking permits? If no please specify 
how parking for staff is managed. 
 
N/A 

  

 Do you charge staff for parking?  
 
N/A 
  

 If you do charge staff for parking, please confirm how much each staff member if 
charged per anum?  
 
N/A 
  

 Do you charge staff members based on pay grade/salary? 
 



 
 

 

N/A 
  

 Do you deduct the parking charges directly from the staff members salary?  
  
N/A 

 

 Do you provide circumstantial discounts for staff parking e.g. part time staff, car shares 
etc. 
 
N/A 
  

 Do you provide free parking for disabled blue badge holders? 
 
Yes for staff but it is very limited 
  

 If you do charge for staff parking, please provide electronic copies of procedures and 
processes for the application and payment of a parking permit. 
 
N/A 

  

 If you do charge staff for parking, please provide electronic copies of staff parking 
regulations, policies and terms and conditions. 
 
N/A 
  

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA071019-4174. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




